
 
 
President’s Message 
 
A BIG SPRING THANK-YOU! Once again 
we had a wonderful group of Humber 
Members and friends at our spring 30th 
Anniversary luncheon. It was great to see 
all of you and to spend time with you. 
Also, a special thank you to all our 
volunteers who arrived early to help with 
setting up for our luncheon. Again, thank 
you to all of our members who joined in 
celebrating our 30th year Anniversary. We 
have a lot of exciting events scheduled for 
the year also Happy Father’s Day to all 
you Dads!  
 

Diane Biggs 
 

Membership 
 
We are pleased to announce a new 
annual discounted rate of $25.00 for three 
years. We still have the $10.00 annual fee 
available.  
Your annual dues not only subsidize our 
events but also have great advantages: 
Goodlife Fitness discounts up to 50% off 
the regular club rates.                                                                                                
Johnson Home and Car Insurance have 
discounted rates up to 35%.  
Medoc Travel Insurance – one of the best 
travel insurance. New benefits under trip 
interruption and delay insurance max. 
increased to $15,000.00 per insured. Also,  

 
 
 
 
 
 
reimbursement of airport lounge pass or 
lost and stolen documents. September 01 
is the new policy year. Discounts for 
choice hotels up to 20% at 325 locations 
across Canada.   
TELUS mobility discounts. 
 
So, What’s Coming Up??? 
 
v Join us for again at the Woodbine 
Racetrack for one of the best buffets in 
Toronto featuring a wide variety of the 
Chef’s creations and a wide variety of 
salads and seasonal roasted vegetables. 
You can place your bets from your table, if 
you wish to bet or just come and enjoy 
the buffet. Join us July 13 2019 
 

v Pelee Island – Wine tour and Pelee 
Island. 
July 21 and July 22, 2019 featuring an 
hour and a half river cruise. Check above 
website for availability – www.shorttrips.ca 
 

v GOLF TOURNAMENT Lets tee off at 
Peel Village Golf Club, September 05th 
located at 29A Hartford Trail. Lunch will 
be included. 
 

v OKTOBERFEST on Saturday, 
September 14, 2019 at the Hansa House  
located 6650 Hurontario Ave. $25.00 for 
members. 
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Your Benefits Contact Numbers  
 
C.P.C. Pension 1-877-480-9220 
Superannuation 1-800-561-7930 
C.P.P. / O.A.S. 1-800-277-9914 
Great West Life 1-866-249-5723 
Access H.R. 1-877-807-9090 
 
Santa Letters 
 
Thank-you to all our members who 
participated in replying to children’s 
letters to Santa. We hope to make this 
more successful this year and I apologize 
if I missed some of our members since we 
just got the program back on track. 
 
AIN’T LOVE GRAND  
An 80 year old woman was arrested for 
shop lifting. When she went before the 
judge – the judge asked “What did you 
steal?’ She replied: A can of peaches.                                                                    
The judge asked her how many peaches 
were in the can? She replied “6”.                                                                                              
The judge then said, “I will give you “6” 
days in jail since you stole 6 peaches.”                                                       
Before the judge could finish her 
husband spoke up and said, “She also 
stole a can of peas.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
HUMBER HERITAGE GIVES BACK 
Charities already donated for 2019 – 
Special Olympics  
 
 
IN MEMORIAM  
OF OUR HUMBER MEMBERS  
With great sadness we wish to announce 
the passing of our members: 
John Artemenko - Mississauga                                                                                           
Joseph Dolanjski – Mississauga                                                                         
John Jordan – Wasaga Beach                                                                           
Mildred Arrigo - Mississauga                                                           
 


